12/4/14
Science Fiction Forum Meeting #12
Called to Order at: 7:35
President’s Report: Welcome to the last meeting of the semester. I have no report.
Vice President’s Report: No report.
Secretary’s Report: Nothing this week. Good luck studying.
Treasurer’s Report: Nothing- but please note there will be no more allocations for this semester.
Head Librarian’s Report: So sorry I can't be here for my last meeting as Head Librarian. I have a scheduling conflict with a medical appointment. Regardless, I don't feel it would be right for me to vote anyway, as I am graduating and will not be here in the upcoming semester. Whomever my successor is, feel free to contact me with any questions regarding the current technology status, OpenBiblio and things of that nature. You can reach me via e-mail or some other electronic means. I've had a wonderful time here at Stony Brook and at the Science Fiction Forum, and wish you all the best in the upcoming semester. 
Just a final reminder that tomorrow is the last official day of mandatory shiftholding for the semester. If you can be around to help out during finals week, it's appreciated, but it is entirely understood if you need to take the time to study, or if you will be returning home before others, or have any other obligations for that matter.
Head AC’s Report: Wubadubdub.
Sub-AC for Life: We have new movies! Snowpiercer and sin City II. Probably going to order Guardians of the Galaxy and Maleficent next week.
Historian’s Report: Historically, last minute nominations and elections take forever so I’ll keep it short and sweet: We once had two rooms!
Old Business: Clean, don’t be a jerk.
New Business: Clean, don’t be a jerk.
Announcements: No announcements.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting closed at 7:41.
Congratulations to our new E-Board Members:
Vice President: Meredith
Head Librarian: Reuben
Head-AC: Nick
Historian: Pete

